
From: Derek Paton <dpaton@wmgllc.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/11/2012 4:34:54 PM
Subject: RE: Catalyst News

Thanks. And I will pass along to Steve. Yes, it seems pretty good. I am excited about it.
I am not going anywhere...you are stuck with me.

Derek Paton | Wasserman Media Group
P: 905-815-3348, ext. 239 | M: 905-467-3884

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: December-11-12 11:38 AM
To: Derek Paton
Subject: RE: Catalyst News

This is awesome! Sounds like a great opportunity. Congratulations!
Are the details of the acquisitions as good as they sound.Please tell me you are not going anywhere!

Good for Marshman!!

From: Derek Paton [mailto:derek@catalystsponsorship.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2012 11:43 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Catalyst News

Hey stranger,
How is your week going?

Check out this exciting news announced today.

Derek Paton
Director | Golf Division

Wasserman Media Group
1333 Dorval Drive, Suite 300
Oakville, Ontario Canada L6M 4G2 
P: 905-815-3348, ext. 239 
M: 905-467-3884
www.wmgllc.com
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